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Brian Schultz

From: Iforsht@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Forsht
<Iforsht@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:15 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Lynn Forsht
17895 SW 272nd St Homestead, FL 33031-2218



Brian Schultz

From: jhrma@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of richard acosta
<jhrma@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
richard acosta
8320 SW 31st St Miami, FL 33155-2435



Brian Schultz

From: Jteas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Teas
<Jteas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: FPL's rate hike is harmful and shortsighted - reject it

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
I am an FPL customer. | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
James Teas
8445 SW 181st Ter Palmetto Bay, FL 33157-6051



Brian Schultz

From: earl.burfield@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Earl Burfield
<earl.burfield@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:13 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Earl Burfield
811 SE 22nd Ave Apt 14 Pompano Beach, FL 33062-6772



Brian Schultz

From: Peggyjeanne38@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Pilcher <Peggyjeanne38
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:12 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Mary Pilcher
6556 Emerald Dunes Dr Apt 105 West Palm Beach, FL 33411-2752



Brian Schultz

From: larryjf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laurence Frishman
<larryjf@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Laurence Frishman
20634 NE 7th Ct Miami, FL 33179-2434



Brian Schultz

From: Peggyjeanne38@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Pilcher <Peggyjeanne38
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Mary Pilcher
4975 Sable Pine Cir Apt B2 West Palm Beach, FL 33417-3120



Brian Schultz

From: ho007 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ho Stirling <ho007
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

A requirement for tying the utility electric grid to battery storage systems at home that the utility will rely upon can help
solve the need for electric power when the utility needs it instead of building at great expense new energy plants.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Ho Stirling
10917 Skyland Pt Boynton Beach, FL 33437-3945



Brian Schultz

From: cal.hines@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cal Hines
<cal.hines@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Cal Hines
218 Satellite Beach, FL 32937



Brian Schultz

From: castorjr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Castor Morales
<castorjr@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:43 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases and help promote more solar energy
deployments in the sunshine state. FPL should also be working with customers to promote resilient and efficient
technologies such as hybrid hot water heaters, vehicle to grid, and bidirectional vehicle charging technology.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

Sincerely,
Castor Morales
9431 NW 8th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33024-6312



Brian Schultz

From: soothilk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristen Soothill
<soothilk@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:39 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Kristen Soothill
1444 SW 27th Ct Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315-2324



Brian Schultz

From: randanb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randa Bitar
<randanb@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Randa Bitar
3420 SW 63rd Ave Miami, FL 33155-4951



Brian Schultz

From: randanahra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randa Nahra
<randanahra@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:37 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Randa Nahra
3420 SW 63rd Ave Miami, FL 33155-4951



Brian Schultz

From: yankee209@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of gloria muszynski <yankee209
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:35 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
gloria muszynski
PO Box 2100 Flagler Beach, FL 32136-2100



Brian Schultz

From: gerardosepulveda57@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gerardo Sepulveda
<gerardosepulveda57@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:35 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Gerardo Sepulveda
1568 NW 159th Ave Pembroke Pines, FL 33028-1696



Brian Schultz

From: lifeform7 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lenard Hughes MD <lifeform7
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:29 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Lenard Hughes MD
15471 Temple Blvd Loxahatchee, FL 33470-3130



Brian Schultz

From: lauriecrooks@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laurie Crooks
<lauriecrooks@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Laurie Crooks
1602 Stafford Ave Merritt Island, FL 32952-5455



Brian Schultz

From: sktomb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sue Tomb
<sktomb@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Sue Tomb
41014 W VINE St # 103 Kissimmee, FL 34741



Brian Schultz

From: angelique_sp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angelique St.Pierre
<angelique_sp@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Angelique St.Pierre
1456 Arnold Dr Melbourne, FL 32935-3238



Brian Schultz

From: banachjam@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Banach
<banachjam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:16 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
John Banach
2512 SW Natura Blvd Deerfield Beach, FL 33441-3289



Brian Schultz

From: sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Eisenhower
<sailawaydi@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Diane Eisenhower
7628 Fieldstone Ranch Sq Vero Beach, FL 32967-2948



Brian Schultz

From: gail9194@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gail Corvello <gail9194
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:52 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,
As an FPL customer, | urge you to reject the company’s proposed rate increases.

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL
disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own
profits by 10% last year.

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL
should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system.

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid “investments” (over $900 per customer!) that
will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year.

FPL’s plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to
expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs.

FPL doesn’t propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities
that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean
energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient.

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency
programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid.

When considering FLP’s proposal, | urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians — particularly our most vulnerable
communities — and reject these needless rate increases.

Sincerely,
Gail Corvello
2203 Chinaberry Cir SE Palm Bay, FL 32909-6824





